
This issue of Copenhagen Papers in  East and Southeast Asian Studies 
contains papers on aspects of economic, political and social developments 
in post-Mao China. 

Most of the contributors conduct their research in the Center for East and 
Southeast Asian Studies, University of Copenhagen, and therefore the 
present volume to a large extent reflects the work being done in the Center. 
However, we have also included papers by Jerrgen Delman, University of 
Arhus, Erik Baark and Liu Suying, The Danish Technical University and 
Roskilde University, and Su Shaozhi who is currently at Marquette 
University. Ole Odgaard prepared his article in cooperation with Steen 
Folke and his post-graduate students Peter Fenger, Allan Jerrgensen and 
Peter Milthers from the Institute of Geography, University of Copen- 
hagen. 
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